
 

Contact Letter Date: 11.10.19 Year Group: 3 

Topic: St James’ -  Our Journey 

This week’s learning: 

• Maths: We have been learning to subtract using the column method. 
 

• English: We have been carrying out research, planning and writing 
information booklets about Victorian School life.  
 

• Wider curriculum: We have been building circuits and answered the 
question: ‘Does the number of batteries in a circuit increase the sound of a 
buzzer?’ 

 

Next week’s learning: 

• Maths: We will be continuing to use the column method for addition and 
subtraction.  
 

• English: We will be imagining life as a Victorian school child and writing 
diary entries.  
 

• Wider curriculum: We will be learning about Victorian School toys and 
making our own.  
 

 

 

 


